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November 4,1996

Rick Charriere
19595 S Fischers Mill Road
Oregon City, OR 97045

Dear Rick:

There will be no meeting of the Regional Parks and Greenspaces Advisory 
Committee (RPAGAC) in November. Budget development, master planning activities, 
growth management planning and other policy issues facing the department are not at a 
point to require advisory committee review and consideration.

The next meeting of the RPAGAC will be on Tuesday, December 10,6PM to 8:30PM at 
Metro. This meeting is not the usual 3rd Tuesday of the month meeting, but has been 
moved to better coincide with the budget process, approval of the Howell Territorial Park 
master plan and to avoid possible holiday conflicts. I will send a detailed agenda and 
related support documents the first week of December.

Happy Thanksgiving.

Ron Klein
Metro Regional Parks and Greenspaces
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OXBOW PARK MASTER PLAN STUDY 

Project Advisory Committee Meeting # 2

Date: October 30, 1996
Time: 9:00 - 12:00 noon
Location- Camp Collins, West Meeting Hall (same location as 1st PAC meeting)

AGENDA

Welcome Jane Hart
Time ^ 
9:00

Review Planning Process Jim Walsh 9:05

Review Public Meeting Oiiestionnaire Results Jim Walsh 9:15

PreQentetinn of Refined Master Plan Design _ T. Richard/D. Apostol/ 9:25 
to be presented at November 6th public meeting. J. Walsh

Break Refreshments provided 10:15 - 10:30

PAP. niRp.iission of refined master plan design 
to be presented at November 6th public meeting.

PAC 10:30

Future PAC meetinofs) Jane Hart 11:55



JOIN US
AT A COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

....Our Work Continues on the.Oxbow Park Master Plan

What:
A community workshop to view detailed designs in the works for 

the Oxbow Park Master Plan. Come to the meeting to learn more 

about proposed facility and program improvements and let us 

know what you think.

When:
Wednesday, November 6, 7:00 to 9:00 PM

Where:
Gresham City Hall 

1333 NW Eastman Parkway 

Gresham, OR

This is the new building across the street from where the 

September 25 public meeting was held. Meeting will be held in 

the adjoining rooms called Oregon Trail and Springwater 

Trail Corridor.

For more information call Jane Hart at Metro 797-1585.

Metro

Refreshments will be served.


